

IBM Mid-Range Computer Users Group



President: Alan Judson - 763-6650 Vice President: Steve Walker - 264-1442 Secretary: Kirk Nacey - 972-3558 X110 Treasurer: David Carpenter - 264-2610

OCTOBER

Our November meeting will be held 11:30 a.m. Wednesday, December 8, 1993 at THE RIVER BOAT (4393 S. RIVERBOAT RD. (815 W.)).

This is the one everybody has been waiting for. The annual Christmas party. Remember to R.S.V.P. as soon as possible. Each paid membership is good for two people to attend. If there are more than two that would like to attend, GREAT, the charge will be 15.00 per additional person.

NOVEMBER MEETING

Robin VanWagner spoke on the V2R3 release. This was a great and informative meeting. There is a great, concise handout that summarizes the upgrade. contact Kirk Nacey if you would like a copy.

HELP

We are looking for people to help with the Christmas party. If you can help please contact any of the officers.

We are looking for door prizes for the Christmas party. If you have an idea or would like to donate something please contact an officer.

NOTE

C.R. England & Sons is looking for a partner to be an emergency telecommunications backup site. They are looking for approximately 53 phone lines and 50 desks for use between 7:30 am and 4:00 pm. The partner would have access to 150 lines in C.R. England & sons facility between 5:00 pm and 7:00 am. If any one is interested or would like to discuss this possibility please contact Russ Long at 974-3201